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Dragon Diaries:

Happy New Year!

We hope you all had a healthy and happy winter break. | am so grateful for the moisture and all
that it will bring for this spring and summer. January is a busy time for your students and us.
We have lots going on, and as we finish out the semester, the students will be working on their
exhibitions and learning new material. The dates for the Exhibitions will be January 12-14th. If
you are interested in attending, please contact the main office or your students Advisor.

We had a fantastic Winter Feast, and | am thankful to all those that helped make it a special
event for our students. It was indeed a wonderful experience for all of us. Special thanks to
Brigitte for her planning and organization of the feast, Chris for being Santa, and Michele for
being the elf, and most especially the wonderful group of women who decorated and provided
gifts for every student.

Thanks for all you do to support your kids, and let us hope that 2022 will be the year for all our
students to finish their school year with great success!

Toni







